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MINI SEVEN RACING CLUB 
 

BULLETIN #3_2014 
 

RE: CAMSHAFTS 
 
To all Club Members and Associates, 
 

Following recent enquiries concerning camshafts, the Committee of the Mini 
Seven Racing Club (M7RC) wishes to remind competitors and/or their engine 
builders of the following: 
 

With reference to 2014 M7RC regulations, specifically TR.5.7.1.5 (vii), 
TR.5.7.1.6 (vii), TR.5.7.1.7 (vi) and TR.5.7.1.8 (vi), the specified camshafts are 
noted below:  
 

Mini 7 Camshaft   M7 6648 @ £140.00 
Mini Miglia Camshaft MM 930 @ £160.00 
 

As stated in the Regulations, these camshafts are available through          
Mike Garton, the M7RC’s MSA Technical Commissioner, by writing to:  
5 WILLOW DRIVE, BUCKINGHAM, MK18 7JH  
Tel: 01280-822464  Email: m.garton@virgin.net  
 

Please make cheque/s payable to: MINI 7 RACING CLUB, and include the 
delivery address and the appropriate M7RC registered race number. 
  

These camshafts are specially made by Piper Cams, to the MINI 7 drawings 
and specification, and are not available directly anywhere else. These 
camshafts are mandatory to the Regulations. 
 

Issued by: Richard Williamson 
  Championship Coordinator 
  M7RC 
 

Dated: 17 March 2014 


